



Online Church Services

In the midst of statewide “shelter-in-place” order, here at South Bay Christian Church we 
have shifted to online services via videoconferences.   Each videoconference begins 
thirty minutes before the service, and ends thirty minutes after the service conclusion, in 
order to provide windows of time for interactive fellowship.

If you have not already received an invitation and you would like to participate, please e-
mail Pastor Mel Dahlgren.  We look forward to seeing you online!


